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Monday 30th September 2024 

  
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
  

Year 1 Theatre Trip – Friday 6th December 2024 

  
As part of our 70 promises before Year 7, we have organised a school trip for the Year 1 children to watch a 
play at the Theatre Royal Plymouth on Friday 6th December. We will be watching an adaptation of ‘Father 
Christmas’ by Raymond Briggs. It will be a brilliant way to end the Autumn Term and to celebrate all their 
achievements so far.  

  
This trip will take place during normal school hours. Our coach will depart from Warberry at 9.00am and will 
arrive back at school around 1.00pm, ready for the normal end of day collection at 3.00pm. Children will eat 
their lunch when we arrive back at school. Please ensure that your child has a packed lunch on this day. If 
you would like to order a school packed lunch, you can order via the MS Form by this Friday 4th October. 
https://forms.office.com/e/8CEKDifzXi 

  
All children should be in full school uniform for this trip to proudly represent our school. They will need to 
bring a small backpack in which to carry a snack and a named water bottle. Please only pack dry or fruit 
snacks as we will be eating at the theatre. We will have time for a snack once we arrive there. Please ensure 
your child has a waterproof coat as we are unable to guarantee the weather. 

  
To enable the activity to go ahead, we are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £28.02 which 
includes coach travel and the theatre ticket. We appreciate that this trip is of a higher value than some 
others, however there will not be another paid trip for Year 1 until the Summer Term. Please be advised that 
if do not collect sufficient contributions, the visit may be unable to take place. You will be able to make a card 
payment via the MCAS app when it goes Live at 6.00pm today. You will find the payment under Trips – click 
to enrol and pay. Please note that we are unable to accept cash payments. Please make a payment promptly 
before the trip date. 

 

As we prepare for the trip, we kindly ask that you ensure all your contact details and child’s medical 

information is up to date via your MCAS login. This information is crucial and will be referred to if needed 

during the trip. Please do speak to your child’s class teacher before the trip if you have any additional 

comments. 

Additionally, please make sure you have ticked the consent for trips in the ‘Parental Consents’ tab 

via your MCAS app. This is essential for your child’s participation. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to volunteer, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class 
teacher at the end of the school day. 

 

Kind regards,  
  

Miss Cose and Mrs Kendall 
 
Year 1 Teachers 

https://forms.office.com/e/8CEKDifzXi

